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We started the week with an assembly about Chinese 

New Year. The children considered the traditions of 

the celebration and thought about the similarities 

with Eid and Christmas.  

PC Oz Mavideniz, our School Liaison 

Officer, came into school to give a Knife Crime 

workshop to Year 6 and asked us to include this link 

for any potential volunteers for the cadets: 
https://www.met.police.uk/car/careers/met/police-
volunteer-roles/volunteer-police-cadets/contact/contact-
the-vpc-team/ 

  In the last couple of weeks the teachers have 

been teaming up with teachers from other local 

schools to moderate the children's English and 

Maths work. This is a good way for us to measure 

ourselves against each other and to get ideas from 

other schools. I am pleased to say that we are 

measuring up fine! The council are conducting a 

survey around the Play, Learn, Create space on 

Chisenhale Road as the original Covid-19 plan is now 

out of date. Please respond to the consultation - we 

would love to keep a version of this as it makes 

the beginnings and end of the day so much safer. A 

big thank you to all of the parents and PTA for 

organising the Wishing Tree last Friday - some very 

interesting hopes and dreams! 

Our Covid cases have really dropped this 

week, I am very pleased to report. We are thinking 

about getting back to normal - we will be having a 

Family Day at the end of this term. Parents will 

be invited to come into school to go into classes and 

be wowed by the children's work!  

Happy weekend,  Sharon 

 
 

 
 

 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Alma and Rayyan 

Broccoli – Hanzalah and Ikram 

Curly Kale – Sumeya and Pearl 

Beetroot – Aiyaz and Thomas 

Basil – Dawud and Luchia  

Thyme – James and Nafisa 

Mint – Zaynah and Torin 

Lavender – Queenie and Robert 

Cherry – Harry and Luke 

Rowan – Victoria and Frankii 

Oak – Amayah and Harry 

Willow – Tamjeed and Lola 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March! 
All children are invited to dress up as a book character of their choice on this day. There are some good ideas 
on the website https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/   We will be celebrating their outfits in class and with their 
year groups. During the day, the classes will have a range of exciting activities linked to developing the children’s love of 
reading, and to the World Book Day message ‘You are a reader!’  This will include creating a class video to promote reading 
which we will share on Google Classroom for the other children to watch.  
Every child will be given a World Book Day token which can be exchanged for one of the £1 World Book Day books. These are 
available at supermarkets and book shops. This year’s selection are above. 
We will have a special Chatter to share some of the ways the children enjoyed this day on Friday 4th March.  
 

Special Valentine’s cake sale after school on Friday 11th February. Get baking for the PTA and please bring cash! 
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